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September 20, 2018


Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

Gagetown School’s Annual Terry Fox Walk/Run

On Thursday, September 29th, Gagetown School will once again be joining schools from across Canada to take part in the Terry Fox National School Day Walk/Run. We are inviting and encouraging all of you to come and take part in this very important annual event. For such a small school, we manage to contribute a fair amount to this cause.

At approximately 10:30 am, we will be meeting in the library for a short presentation.  Following the presentation, the entire school and community members who wish to take part, will show their support with a walk/run. The event will take place on Gagetown School grounds. Donation containers will be set up in the office. We will also set one up in front of the school the day of our event. It would be our goal this year to raise $500 in total as a school – that would be approximately $5.00/student. I know we can achieve this! Parents and family members can also donate directly to Gagetown School at: http://www.terryfox.ca/GagetownSchool

We are all aware of the extreme importance of this annual event. For more information regarding the Terry Fox Foundation, please visit the following website: http://www.terryfox.org; Come out and show your support! Gagetown School might be small, but the efforts and support we show are huge!  We certainly can make a difference!

Thanks so much for your support!  We’re looking forward to seeing many of you on Thursday, the 27th, at 10:30 am. 

Sincerely,

Jill Meek

Jill Meek 
Athletic Director
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